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Filming at Forge - The Film Company will be back in Ulgham on Monday 4th and Monday 11th September.
Thursday 7th September - 7.30pm W.I. Hall. Gardening Club Flower and Produce Show

Tuesday 12th September - Film Night WI Hall 7.30pm. - 'Nomadland'

Starring Frances McDormand. The film won Oscars and Baftas for Best Film; Best Actress; Best Director;
Best Adapted Screenplay and Best Achievement in Editing and Sound In 2021.

Nomadland explores the lives of modern day nomads in America. McDormand plays a woman in her sixties
who has lost everything in the Great Recession and embarks on a journey through the American West looking
for work.

Monday 18th September - Salsacise restarts after the summer break. Monday 10am. W.I. Hall

Saturday 23rd September - 10.15am W.I. Hall - Ladies Clothing Sale Autumn Stock is now in!! Come along
and get some bargains!! Tickets are £5 includes coffee and cake. Proceeds to St John's church. Contact:
Pauline Tel: 790721 email pmartin0553@gmail.com

Saturday 30th September - 10:30 -12 noon W.I. Hall - MacMillan Coffee Morning. Cake stall and raffles.
Do come and support this worthy cause

Dance Salsa Chair Yoga
Keep Fit Class - Move - Shake - Stretch - Have some fun Gentle chair based exercise, breathing
techniques and relaxation.
Always on the look-out for new members to join our small

friendly group Thursdays 2.30 till 3.30 - All Welcome
We meet every Monday - 10:00 - 11:00 in the W.1. Hall Ulgham W. |. Hall - £6 per session
New term starts September 18th Contact tel: 07584034708

Meadows and Woodland £y
Work continues thanks to David Parkin and our volunteers, just a couple -4
of photos taken over the past few months. 42
If you feel you can help, volunteers meet every Tuesday morning at 10am
to underake routine maintenance.
For further information, David can be contacted by email at:
dparkin@btinternet.com

It was very disappointing to see the recent intentional damage in the
Meadows. The vandalism has been reported to the police and NCC.

A huge thank you to Jim Scott, David Parkin and other members of our
community for all the help, time and effort they have given retrieving
items from the river and in making the area safe with initial repairs.

If anyone has any information that may help find who was responsible for
the damage, please contact David or one of your Parish Councillors.




